
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 

Friday 25th November 2016 

 

 

CLASS NEWS CLASS NEWS –  

Thank you to all the parents that attended the Christingle 

Service on Thursday. Unicorns have enjoyed learning about 

and making their Christingles in class.  

 

This Week’s Learning 

                        

During our Science lessons we have been conducting a 

variety of investigations. We have been using a newton 

measure to test the amount of force different objects give. 

We made a lot of predictions and tried to estimate the 

correct amount. We also set up an experiment to help us to 

learn about friction. For this, we had to make sure it was a 

fair test. We decided to use a car and a variety of ramps to 

see which material slowed the vehicle down by creating 

friction. The wooden surface had the least amount of 

friction. The unicorns gave some scientific explanations for 

their results.  

 

ROLL OF HONOUR 

 

 

Learner of the Week Iris Prince  

For – learning new art skills and 

improving her drawing. 

 

 

Well done Millie for moving up to gold! 

 

 

Building Learning Power award goes to 

Ellie Shaw for keeping focussed on her 

learning and managing her 

distractions.  

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 

 

25th November – Non uniform (please bring items for the PTA hamper raffle). 

9th December – Panto trip 

12th December – Junior Carol Service (including year 2 children in Unicorns). 

15th December – Unicorns Christmas lunch 

 

 

 


